
CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 

 
 

 

 

Haven School Playground Improvement Project  

Meeting to be Held 

 
February 24, 2014                 FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
                   Contact Adam Cannon, 610-7250 

                    Between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

PORTSMOUTH – The City of Portsmouth invites residents to attend a public meeting for the 

Haven School Playground Improvement Project.  The meeting will be held on Monday, March 

10, 2014 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the Levenson Room of the Portsmouth Public Library.  

All members of the public interested in the Haven School Playground are urged to attend. 

 

The City has contracted with Richardson & Associates, Inc. of Saco, Maine to perform 

engineering and design services for the Haven School Playground Improvement Project.  This 

will be the 3rd public meeting for this project.  At this meeting, City staff and Richardson & 

Associates, Inc. will review outcomes of the December 11th public meeting and present a revised 

design plan incorporating public suggestions, and work with you to clarify questions. 

 

The Haven School Playground is located at the corner of South and South School Streets. 

 

For more information on the upcoming meeting, please contact Adam Cannon, Special Projects 

Manager, at 610-7250. 


